
End of School Year
 
Thursday, June 2, 2022 will be the last day of classes before summer
recess for students enrolled at the Early Childhood Centers and West
Central School operated by the Franklin County Board of
Developmental Disabilities. Thanks to the students, their families and
all the staff at these locations for another exceptional year. Staff will
return for the next school year on August 22, 2022 and students will
be informed of start times. Enjoy the summer!
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